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Spelling Shed has four aims: 
 

 

 

 

It’s very much like Reading Eggs and Sumdog! It’s child friendly 

and allows children to progress and be challenged with their 

spelling in line with the National Curriculum but also with their 

own class spellings. 

Every child has a log in that will be coming home on Friday (21ST 

September). They can then rush home and access Spelling Shed 

using their browser. 

Step 1:  

 

 

 

Step 2: 

 Year 1&2 start at Stage 

1&2 

 Year 3&4 start on Stage 

3&4 



 Year 5&6 start on Stage 5&6 

Step 3: 

When you’ve clicked the correct Stage, it will allow you to choose 

Practise or Play. You can do either  

 

Step 4:  

The class teacher will set weekly Assignments and children can 

access this to 

practise and 

play games 

using their 

weekly 

spellings. 

Please note! 

Children 

cannot play 

anymore 

games until 

the assignment is completed!  

 



Hive Games 

At school children can practise their spellings against one another 

in class. Your child will have a word read to them by the 

computer/tablet 

within a contextual 

sentence and the 

child has to put it 

together by clicking 

on the letters. They 

can play against one 

another! 

 

Step 5: 

Changing your avatar: 

 

Help! 

Before asking a member of 

staff for support, check that 

your query isn’t in the 

Useful Hints section on the 

website. There’s the majority 

of answers already there 

waiting to answer you  


